

Thursday 27 February 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

You will be aware of the current situation with regard to Coronavirus and outbreaks being managed in some locations around the world.

There's currently no cause for concern at Warboys, but we'll keep you informed about any developments and ensure we're keeping the school clean to prevent the spread of any virus.

The school will remain open and we will continue to monitor the situation closely and adhere to Public Health England advice.

We take the health and safety of our pupils and staff very seriously, so we're sharing guidance from Public Health England on steps you should be taking.

As of yesterday, the advice from the Government has changed and includes guidance for people that have travelled to and from certain parts of Italy.

<u>This link provides the latest UK Government guidance on the virus.</u> This advice is being constantly updated, so we recommend you check guidance regularly.

More information can also be found here: https://www.gov.uk/guidance/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-information-for-the-public

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Ford

Headteacher



